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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 
 
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  
30 Min. Before every Mass. 

 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 

months in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be 
offered for your intentions or the 

intentions of your loved ones, please 
call the Parish Office or you can write it 
and drop it in the donation box in the 

church. 

 
Mass offering is $ 10. 

  

Readings for this Sunday: 

 

1st reading:       Exodus 16.2-4, 12-15, 31a 

2nd Reading:         Ephesians 4.17,20-24 

Gospel Reading:  John 6.24-35 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
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Parish weekly Financial Update: 
24th – 25th July. 

 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
 

- Sunday Collections                       $ 1,253.60 
- Building Fund             $ 00.00 

 

 Total:                                   $ 1,253.6 
  

 

  
*Annual Leave* 

 
Fr. Amedee will be on leave from August 
11, 2021 to September 11, 2021. 
 
In his absence however, the Parish Office 
will still be open. 
 
The weekend Masses will remain the 
same:  

Saturday at 5:30 Pm 
Sunday at 9:00 Am. 

 
Weekday Masses will continue as usual till 
Friday, September 3rd. 
 
There will be NO weekday Masses from 
Tuesday, September 7th till Friday 
September 10th.   Thank you!! 
 
__________________________________ 

 
Please Note: As we are heading into the 

summer months, we will be publishing 
Bi-weekly bulletin starting August 14th 
till September 10th. 

 

Our Parish Bulletin is open and ready to 
help you advertise and grow your business. 
 
If you would like to advertise your business 
or organization, please contact the Parish 
Office. Thank you! 
 

 

 Masses for the week 
 

Saturday – July 31 

5:30 Pm     † Michael Kruzeniski 

requested by Debbie Ward 

 

Sunday – August 01 

9:00 Am      Mass 

 

Monday – August 02 

                  No Mass 
 

Tuesday – August 03 

8:30 Am        Mass 

 

Wednesday – August 04 

8:30 Am       Mass 

    

Thursday – August 05 

8:30 Am       † Alice Molle 

requested by Dickie Osiowy 

 

Friday – August 06 

8:30 Am        Frank Barlas 

requested by Louise, Larry & Eric 

Tessier 

 

 

 
 

 
Mass at Marian Chateau Senior 

Living on Friday, July 30th at 3 

pm. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUR PARISH NEEDS YOU 

 
“The harvest is plentiful, but the labourers are 

few, therefore ask the Lord of the harvest to send 

out labourers into his harvest” (Matthew 9: 37-38) 

 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, there is so much 

to do, and more hands are needed to serve in God's 

house, the church. We call on everyone to be 

involved and to volunteer your talents, gifts, and 

time for the service of God. 

 

As we are preparing to resume full pastoral 

activities in the Fall, we need more people, more 

volunteers and more hands-on deck. As you know, 

a vibrant Parish Community is one where everyone 

is concerned, one where everybody gets involved 

and all members work actively for the good of the 

Parish. 

 

We call on you and we need you to get involved.   

 

Please, volunteer your time and talents for your 

Parish in the following areas: 

Readers Ministry, 

Sacristan Ministry, 

Altar Servers Ministry, 

Music Ministry, 

Hospitality Ministry, 

Children Liturgy, 

Catechism Teaching: Preparation for 

Confirmation & 1st Holy Communion, 

RCIA: Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults, 

Snow Removal in Winter, 

Grass Cutting, 

Pews cleaning/Sanitizing, 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

(Those helping the Priest distribute Holy 

Communion on Sunday), 

Offertory Collectors. 

 

If you are interested to join one of these Ministries, 

please contact the Parish Office so that we can 

arrange and connect you to the one in charge or the 

one leading that Ministry. 

 
Looking forward to seeing many of you getting on 

board.  Thank You!! 

- Fr. Guy Amedee 

Parish Priest 
 
 

Doorstep Blessings 
 

 
 
 

As for me and my house, we will serve 
the Lord. 

– Joshua 24:15 
 

 

A wonderful final day and evening of 

Doorstep Blessings 

took place on Wednesday, July 28th, 

with 8 more households receiving 

blessings to their homes, families & precious 

items. Through the Doorstep Blessings 

Project, Father Amedee has gotten to 

know many more parishioners 

from the St. Anne Parish community. 

We hope to start up Doorstep Blessings 

again, in the fall! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Altar Server Information 

With the lifting of Covid restrictions we can once again have servers during Mass.  Any kids who have 

received their first communion are welcome and encouraged to sign up for alter serving.  Those who 

have served in the past, and are fully vaccinated, can return to serving right away.  For families who 

would like their children to serve, we are recruiting right now, and training will take place in early 

September. 

Please email Adam Ward, apward@accesscomm.ca, to return to serving or to sign up to begin in the 

Fall.  We are excited to get our younger parishioners involved with helping during Mass again. 

____________________________________________________________ 

Wedding Announcement 

 
We are pleased to announce and recommend to your prayers, the following couples as they 

are preparing for the sacrament of Holy Matrimony: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Armel Marcellin Alla 
& 

Alphonsine Jeanne Pascaline Koffi 

 
Wedding will be on Friday, August 6, 

2021, at 2 Pm. 

 

 
 

 
 

Benjamin Colclough 
& 

Shina Hom 

 
Wedding will be on Sunday, August 

8, 2021, at 2 Pm. 
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“Catholic TRC Healing Response Appeal” 
 

 Dear Clergy, Religious and Lay Faithful of the Catholic Dioceses and Eparchy in Saskatchewan, 

Citizens of the Province of Saskatchewan:  

 

Following our notification of July 3, 2021, we write to announce a new provincewide Appeal for 

Support of Healing and Reconciliation – sponsored by our dioceses and eparchy here in 

Saskatchewan. The overall goal of this campaign is to support Residential School survivors and their 

communities, and to engage more deeply in our own ongoing commitment and response to the Truth 

and Reconciliation process.  

 

The practical work of administrating the fund will be facilitated by the Diocese of Saskatoon Catholic 

Foundation and oversight will be provided by members of each diocese. Donors will have the 

opportunity to donate a one-time amount or make a pledge for ongoing support over a five-year 

period. You can visit the following website for information and ongoing updates on the appeal and the 

funds collected: https://dscf.ca/catholic-trc-healing-response/  

 

The funding priorities are as follows: 1) Healing and Reconciliation 2) Cemeteries on the sites of 

former residential schools 3) Education and Cultural Support 

 

Funds would be allocated to national and local initiatives responding to the Truth and Reconciliation 

Commission’s Calls to Action involving a financial commitment, as guided by Indigenous 

communities here in Saskatchewan (cf. Calls to Action #61, #73- 76; #82).  

 

To maximize the effectiveness of such an effort, we are collaborating with various potential 

participants, and consulting with Indigenous dialogue partners, including Survivors, Elders, 

Knowledge Keepers, Chiefs, and other community members. Out of these conversations, each diocese 

and eparchy will discern and communicate separately how they will proceed with the Appeal in their 

respective dioceses and communities.  

 

We look forward to announcing our province-wide goal and timeline by September 2021.  

 

As we noted in our July 3rd letter, we are deeply grateful for the signs and indications of 

encouragement and commitment that we have been hearing from the people of Saskatchewan and 

beyond. It is for all of us to rise to the occasion to be instruments of healing and reconciliation, 

moving forward in humility, truth, and justice.  

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

 

Most Rev. Donald Bolen                   Most Rev. Bryan Bayda, CSsR 

                           Archdiocese of Regina                              Eparchy of Saskatoon 

 

Most Rev. Murray Chatlain            Most Rev. Mark Hagemoen               Most Rev. Stephen Hero 

Archdiocese of Keewatin Le Pas               Diocese of Saskatoon                    Diocese of Prince Albert 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 
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